
MOUNTAIN LAKE SERVICES – ARTICLE 16 CLINIC 
TELEHEALTH NOTICE 

ELD 8/3/2023 
 

 

         

 

This notice is to inform you that telehealth services may be offered for any Article 16 Clinic 

therapy services based on the request of the person receiving services and when the therapist 

deems it appropriate and justifiable.  

 

The telehealth platform currently used by Mountain Lake Services Article 16 Clinic is Zoom. 

There is a potential that privacy risks may occur. However here at the clinic, all encryption 

available and privacy modes are utilized to limit the risks. We are compliant with all other HIPAA 

provisions, including HIPAA privacy and security regulations, and HITECH breach notification 

procedures.  Our Agency has entered into a formal Business Associate Agreement with Zoom; in 

connection with the utilization of their video communication products.  

You may request a copy of the telehealth policy in writing to the treatment manager.  

Any questions or concerns may be directed to the Article 16 Clinic Treatment Manager by calling 

(518)546-7151 ext. 147. 


